       
Attention Deanery Ladies            
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Each Deanery is asked to bring a themed basket to the LDCCW Biennial convention on April 23, 2022 in Holdrege.

Baskets will be sold as “Silent Auction" items with the proceeds going to the Hispanic Ministry West.  This ministry provides Bibles and other resources to the Hispanic population in the western part of our state.

If you are in need of silent auction basket theme ideas, check out the following website: www.rewarding-fundraising-ideas.com

If you have any questions, please give me a call.  Baskets will be collected and put on display when you check in during registration on Saturday morning.  Thank you.

Valerie Able, Third Vice-President
402-274-3088
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